
Miss Koldon’s Class Newsletter 

 

November 11th - 
November 15th 

If you have not yet done so, please send in a 
new set of warmer clothes (long shirt and 
pants) to keep here at school in case of messes 
or accidents. 
Please make sure to have your student’s name 
written on any coats, hats, gloves, scarves, etc. 
They are not always able to tell me which  
belong to them and sometimes we teachers  
forget :-).  If you do not have access to cold 
weather clothing for your child, please let me 
know so we can help. 
You should have gotten your pictures and  
picture proofs back last week.  If you are  
unhappy with your student’s picture, please 
make sure to let us know and send them ready 
for retakes on the 22nd.  

  A Note From Our Speech Therapist: 
 

Help your child understand and ask 
questions. Play the yes–no game. Ask 
questions such as, "Are you Marty?" 
and "Can a pig fly?" Have your child 
make up questions and try to fool 
you. Ask questions that include a 
choice. "Do you want an apple or an 
orange?" "Do you want to wear your 
red shirt or your blue shirt?"  

Important Upcoming 
Dates and Reminders: 
 
11/8 End of first  
Trimester 
 
11/22 Picture Retakes  
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